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 Following the TWG Meeting last 26 February, the House Committee on Ecology quickly called a follow-up Meeting on 5
March 2020.Â  (This was to be PAGASAâ€™s last physical meeting for a long time in view of the upcoming but unexpected
lockdown due to COVID-19.Â  The next TWG Meet for this purpose was held on 30 June 2020 but was virtual in nature.Â 
PAGASA failed to attend that one.)
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